Kenai Peninsula Borough
Purchasing & Contracting Department

MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlie Pierce, Borough Mayor w M%C
. . . | o/

FROM: John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director
DATE: March 20, 2020

RE: Nikiski Fire Station No. 3 Emergency Alerting System (G2) install contract.

Under Section 5.28.280(aj(1) of Borough Code, The Kenai Peninsula Borough
Purchasing and Contracting Department request the purchase, installation and
setup of an Emergency Alerting System (G2) for the Nikiski FS#3.

The system is standard design for the Fire Service Area and there is only one
certified installer within the geographical region - Kachemak Electric.
Additionally, if Kachemak Electric is contracted by the system supplier, US Digital
Designs Inc., then there is a 30% Markup to the project cost.

Your approval is requested o allow award of this contract to Kachemak Electric
for the project total amount of $ 30,593.00.
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